
Land Ahoy! 
Pretend you are a sailor 
sailing the seven seas. Design 
and make the island that you come 
across. Can you label your design with 
the materials you would use to create 
it? 

Spelling  
Children will receive spellings each 
week. These should be practised using 
the Look, Cover, Write and Check 
strategy.  The children should then 
write sentences to apply these 
spellings.  

Hiding the Gems 
A sailor has 20 gems. He wants to 
share them between 3 treasure chests 
to hide them. How many different 
ways can the pirate hide the 20 gems 
in the 3 treasure chests? You can draw 
the gems or write the number 
sentences. 

The Sailors Lunch                 
Sailing a boat all day is hard work! 
Can you make the sailor a packed 
lunch that will give him energy? What 
delicious food will you include? Make 
sure it has some healthy choices too. 
You could draw his packed lunch or 
you could make it and take pictures. 

Reading  
Children should be reading for ten 
minutes each night.  Please initial in 
their planner so that we can reward 
them with a star. Children are 
encouraged to change their own books 
but if this isn’t happening we are 
happy to remind them.  

Treasure Challenge 
Pretend you are a pirate and you find 
lots of coins in a treasure chest for 
your money bag. You are only allowed 
to choose 5 coins but they must all be 
different. How many combinations of 
coins could you choose and how much 
money would be in your money bag? 
Draw out the coins. 

Fact Finding  
Can you find out about an 
island in a different continent? 
Find 5 facts about this island including 
the animals that live there. Can you 
include a picture or a description of 
where this island is?  

Secret Island 
Finding a secret island would be a very 
exciting thing for a sailor. Can you 
write a description of how your sailor 
might feel and what they might find on 
your secret island?  

Design a Ship 
Design a ship using shapes that you 
know. Can you label these shapes? You 
can use pencils or can you challenge 
yourself to use the computer? 

X Marks the Spot 
A treasure map is the most important 
thing that a pirate must remember 
when he sets sail to look for treasure. 
Design a treasure map to show 
someone where you would hide the 
treasure in your home. Choose one 
room in your house to draw a map of 
and remember, X marks the spot! 

A Letter in a Bottle 
A letter in a bottle was commonly  
used to tell people what it was like to 
be a sailor out at sea or to ask for help 
if you were stuck at sea. Can you write 
a letter for a bottle to tell your teacher 
what you have done at the weekend or 
what you have enjoyed doing this 
term? 

Worded Problems 
If there are 5 coconuts on each tree 
and there are 10 trees on the island, 
how many coconuts would there be 
altogether? Can you write out your 
own worded problems for a friend to 
answer? Make sure you work out the 
answer and hide it so they can’t cheat. 

Parrots on a Ship 
There are 12 parrots and 3 ships. 
There must be a different amount of 
parrots on each ship. How many 
different ways are there to do this?  

English activities you might like 
to practise: 
 Forming and joining letters neatly. 
 Writing the days of the week and 

months of the year.  
 Phonics knowledge using the links 

on our website.  

Maths activities you might like to 
practise: 
 Making different amounts using 

coins.  
 Counting forwards and backwards 

in twos, fives and tens.  
 Number bonds to ten (pairs of 

numbers that add up to ten). 

Year 1 & 2 
Summer 1, 2022 

 Choose your weekly homework from the menu below 

 All underlined activities need to be done regularly, each week 

 Homework is due back to school no later than the following Wednesday 

 All           activities need to be completed across the half-term. 

 Challenge yourself with activities at least once across the half-term.  

 Year 2 children will receive additional Reading or Maths Home Learning.  

 


